
As a concerned Oregonian I support a carbon tax as a first step in reducing the ongoing damage we as a 
culture are inflicting on ourselves and our home. There are more employment opportunities,  better 
health outcomes for citizens (lower health care costs) and a livable future for our children in  promoting 
clean, less polluting energy choices. 
 HB 2020 is a good step in the right direction for our state and our country. Please move toward the 
future. Is everything really OK the way things are?  Take the first step onto the right road. 
     Sincerely , Jeffrey D Gump Corvallis Oregon 
 


